
 
       1697 Cole Blvd., Suite 200 

         Lakewood, CO 80401 

 

 

April 3, 2024 

 

 

Pharouk Kwaku Hussein 

409 North Crestline Drive 

Lawrence, KS 66049 

 

License Type: Owner- SE 

License # M160964 

 

Dear Pharouk Kwaku Hussein, 

The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that on April 3, 2024 you were found suitable as 

an Owner–Social Equity Licensee per Rule 2-220(C)(2) to be a Controlling Beneficial Owner in any 

business licensed by the Marijuana Enforcement Division (MED). You are now eligible to apply for 

an ownership interest in a Colorado marijuana establishment.  

To join the ownership of an existing Colorado Regulated Marijuana Business, the owner(s) of the 

existing establishment/business are required to submit this letter of suitability, a Regulated Marijuana 

Business License Change of Controlling Beneficial Owner application, supporting documents and 

applicable fees to the MED for approval. If you wish to open and operate a new Colorado Regulated 

Marijuana Business, you must submit a complete Regulated Marijuana Business License application, 

accompanied with all applicable fees and all supporting documents, along with this letter of 

suitability. To assume a position as an Executive officer or Member of a Board of Directors that 

control a Regulated Marijuana Business, the business must submit a Changes Exempt from a Change 

of Owner Application Disclosure accompanied with all applicable fees and supporting documents. 

Pursuant to Rule 2-235 - Suitability (H)(2), this Finding of Suitability is valid for two years. If more 

than 730 days passes from the issuance of this Finding of Suitability and you have not applied to 

become a Controlling Beneficial Owner (including as an Executive Officer or Board of Director 

member) of a Regulated Marijuana Business pursuant to (1) an initial business license application or 

(2) a change of owner application, this initial Finding of Suitability will automatically expire without 

notification. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dominique Mendiola 

Senior Director 


